
moscrop.sd41.bc.ca/ burnabyschools.ca 
Friday, June 9, 2017  Day 2 Periods:  5 6 7 8 

Teachers – please read this bulletin to your class in period 1  
 

HOME OF THE PANTHERS ROAR RESPECT OWNERSHIP ATTITUDE RESPONSIBILITY 
 
WORD OF THE DAY:  conflagration - a destructive fire, usually an extensive one. 

 
 
GOOD NEWS 
 
Dragon Boat Canada U16 and U18 National Team  Congratulations to Ramin Najar, who has been named to the 
Dragon Boat Canada U16/U18 National Team.  The team will be racing this July in Divonne-les-Bains, France at the 
2017 World Nations Dragon Boat Championships.  Ramin has earned his spot among Canada’s best young 
paddlers.  He now joins others from across the country in preparing to represent Canada on the international stage. 

Moscrop Tops Fryer Math Contest  Results for the Grade 9 International Fryer Math Contest are in and students at 
Moscrop have plenty to be proud of.  Moscrop was ranked #1 in Canada and tied for #1 internationally.  To put it in 
perspective, they tied with ICAE, a school for gifted kids in the US and beat Marc Garneau C.I., the top STEM school in 
Canada.  Additionally, only 8 Canadian students received a score of 38/40 or higher – four of these students are from 
Moscrop.  Congratulations to Simon, Jack, Angel, Chandler and Anna.  You make us proud! 

Snap’ Exhibit  Eli Figueroa is in the graphic media arts program.  Currently one of her photographs is on display at 
Presentation House Gallery in North Vancouver in the juried ‘Snap’ exhibit.  This exhibit runs until June 11th, and will be 
the last in this historic Canadian gallery for photography and media arts before it moves to its new space in the Polygon 
Gallery which will be located at the Lonsdale Quay. (View Exhibit).   Congratulations Eli! 

RCMP Youth Academy Grads 2017  Aaron Gomez and Summers Wu just graduated from the RCMP Youth Academy, 
Career Preparation Work Experience.  Congratulations Aaron and Summers! 

 
GENERAL 
 
Educational Technology - Parent/Family Survey:  A link and information has been emailed to 
parents/guardians.  Paper copies of the survey are available at the office in case parents/guardians do not have 
computer or internet access at home.  Thank you, Mr. Fester 
 
 
Panther Pride Early Yearbook Day – June 20:  Yearbooks will be distributed during homeroom to those students who 
have purchased a yearbook in advance, and who have returned all school books and who have paid all fees.  Thank 
you, Ms. Clements 
 
Term 2 Honour Roll: 
Please check the lists posted outside of the school office.  If your name is on the list, please come to the office to pick 
up a Term 2 Honour Roll Certificate.  Thank you, Ms. Clements 
 

Ice Cream Fundraiser:  Leadership is selling ice cream cones, bars and sandwiches from June 12-16th in 
the multi-purpose room at lunch!  Drop by and get a treat for a hot summer’s day.  Ms. Greenside  
 
UBC's Speech and Language Student Association is holding a summer camp for kids ages 5-11 from July 4- August 
18 (7 weeks) and they need volunteers.  Held at UBC, volunteers would help the instructors execute and ensure the 
flow of the activities. You can choose any week you like and it runs from 9 am - 4 pm with a one hour break at 12 pm.  
Ms. Dato   
Here is the link of the google doc where you can sign up:  
 
https://goo.gl/forms/MaWVnORfYaljoYhH2 
The deadline to sign up is June 12. Grade 10s and 11s should report confirmed volunteer schedules to room 313 ASAP 
 
First Nations High School Students – Summer Job Opportunity 
Job Description: The Native Youth Program provides students with an opportunity to research their own and other 
cultures through the museum collection and online resources and participate in workshops and study trips. They will 
also learn about the resources at the UBC First Nations House of Learning and the Museum of Anthropology and 
develop public presentation skills using objects and new media. Participants will share this knowledge with other 
students and museum visitors through guided tours, presentations and a final report reflecting on their experience and 
research. 
 
Qualifications: Candidates must be 15 to 18 years old, enrolled in high school and must have an interest in First 
Nations heritage. 
Term: Full-Time Start date Monday July 3, 2017 to August 18, 2017 - 7 weeks - 35 hours/week 
9:00 am - 4:00 pm Monday to Friday   Salary: $10.85/hour 
 
For Application Information:  Contact: (604) 822-6587 or email: nativeyouthprogram@gmail.com 
Apply to: NYP Supervisor, UBC Museum of Anthropology, 6393 N.W. Marine Drive, Vancouver, BC. V6T lZ2 
Application Deadline: Wednesday June 14, 2017 
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Memory Seekers:  Yearbook distribution is happening on June 20th.  We have an extremely limited supply so if you are 
interested, we urge you to either order at the office or online under the “School Cash Online” button on the Moscrop 
website. Mr. Robinson 
 
 
SENIOR STUDENTS 
 
Attention all Gr. 12’s attending the Dry Grad.  There will be a lunchtime meeting in the Library beginning at 11:50 am 
on Monday June 12.   Parent representatives will be there for information as well as to answer any questions. See you 
there! Thank you.  Mr. Allen 
 
Interested in attending Pharmacy school in the future? If so, you are invited to an information evening at UBC on 
Wednesday, June 14th in the Pharmaceutical Sciences Building, Vancouver Campus. This is a great session for grade 
12s who are starting to register for first-year courses and have questions about the admission requirements for the 
Entry-to-Practice PharmD program. Please RSVP for this event here.  Ms. Vancic 
 
 
VOLUNTEER/WORK EXPERIENCE OPPORTUNITIES 
 

Burnaby Family Life, a non- profit organization in Burnaby for 46 years is looking for volunteers.  BFL has done 
great work in the community by providing supportive, educational or fun programs/services to the vulnerable population 
in the community. Our clients are from new born babies, to grandparents; their backgrounds are from every country in 
the world including immigrants, citizens to refugees.  This is an opportunity to get involved in the community and also to 
learn the great work we do for the community.  The only limitation is the min 16 year of age requirement. 

Contact: Claire Chiang at 604-312-3243 or cchiang@burnabyfamilylife.org if you are interested.  Grade 10 or 11 
students (16+) can see us in room 313 to sign up. 

City of Burnaby is looking for volunteers to help with the Chalk Art Experience taking place at the Bonsor Recreation 
Complex on June 10 and 11th.  
Volunteers to work at the Art activities (On June 10 and on June 11) from 11am-5pm. 
Volunteers to work as event hosts (On June 10 and on June 11) from 11am-5pm. 
There will be a short orientation for both of these positions at Bonsor on Wed June 7 from 7-8pm. Also, on Saturday 
June 10 after event day one, we will be having an appreciation dinner for all the volunteers and artists at the Holiday Inn 
Metrotown from 5:30-8:30pm. 
 
If interested send your name, grade, email and phone number via email to Laura.Dato@sd41.bc.ca.  Work 
Experience credit available for Gr 10 and 11 Career Prep students volunteering for both days. 
 
Willingdon Community Fair on Thursday Aug 10th, we need about 40 youth to volunteer.  Apply and find more info at: 
www.burnaby.ca/things-to-do/volunteering.html  Shift is 4:00 – 8:30pm, (event is 5:00-8:00pm).  Ms. Dato 
 
Volunteer as a Summer Arts Camp Assistant at Artspace this summer?  Must be mature, reliable student between 
15-18 years.  Work with children and learn about teaching visual and performing arts.  Must apply with a cover letter and 
resume.  See a Career Education Advisor in room 313 for more info or to express interest. Ms. Dato 
 
http://bpl.bc.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/images/teens/Reading%20Buddies%20teen%20application%20MT.pdf or 
picked up from room 313.  In addition teens applying for either session will be expected to attend interviews Thursday, 
June 13 from 4 – 6pm or Friday, June 14 from 4 – 6pm at Metrotown Branch.Training will be provided to all successful 
applicants Thursday, June 15 from 4 – 6pm. Teens entering Gr.s 9 – 12 are welcome to apply. For more information on 
Reading Buddies please visit the Reading Buddies webpage: http://www.bpl.bc.ca/teens/programs-and-
contests/reading-buddies Ms. Dato 
 
Summer Volunteer Opportunities With City Of Burnaby - Applications are live now! Hurry before spots fill up!  
Wondering what you will do this summer? Looking to make a difference? Needing to develop leadership skills? Wanting 
to meet new people and have fun? Burnaby Parks and Recreation and Cultural Services may have the opportunity you 
are looking for.  The City of Burnaby’s exciting volunteer roles (below) are for those 14-18 years who are enthusiastic, 
energetic and responsible.  
 
 
EVENTS 
 
Basketball Shooting Competition:  He shoots, He scores!  Come and join us on June 13th in the small gym for a 
basketball shooting competition.  Entry fee is $2.00 and the prize is a $10 Starbucks gift card!  Come sign up and pay in 
the foyer on June 9th & 12th.  All proceeds will go to the Syrian Refugee School Donation Initiative.  Ms. Greenside 
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